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SCAM ALERT - FAKE VACANCY CIRCULATING

SCAM NOTICE 

The Namibian Agronomic Board
(NAB) would like to caution the
general public about a fake job
advertisement that is circulating on
social media. Please be reminded to
watch out for fake adverts that are
similar to the genuine advertisements
released by the NAB.

The NAB would never ask potential
candidates or the general public to
submit a job application via WhatsApp
messages. The public is further
urged, to always confirm the validity
of the advertisement through the
NAB's social media pages (Facebook
and LinkedIn) and website. 

For any suspected scam notices or
vacancies claiming to be that of the
NAB, please report them to
PRO@nab.com.na
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